
 

The MMS is pleased to provide a room at the hotel for remote viewing of the 
House of Delegates (HOD) Second Session on Saturday, December 2, 2017 for 
use by delegates attending with family members. 
 
Use of this space is for video viewing of the onsite live HOD proceedings only.  
Users or their designee accept responsibility at all times for the care and 
supervision of family members utilizing the space.  
 
Should you require assistance with specific needs, please contact Linda Healy or 
Annemarie Tucker.  Details below. 
 
 

DATE/TIMES/LOCATION Saturday, December 2, 2017 
8:30 AM – 3:00 PM, HOD Second Session, 
Westin Waltham Hotel – Check schedule for location 
 

PRE-REGISTRATION Pre-registration is required.  Please reserve your space at 
www.massmed.org/IM17/familyfriendly  
 

QUESTIONS? Contact:  
Annemarie Tucker, atucker@mms.org (781) 434-7332, or 
Linda Healy, lhealy@mms.org (781) 434-7008 
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